
 

 

An Educational Trail 
(From the desk of Environment Club) 

             REPORT 

 

Under the aegis of Environment Club, a team of forty students 

visited the neighbouring society of Sector 20 on 21 August 2017 

during the club period to gain awareness regarding some rare birds 

and look at an ecologically sound garden arena.  

 Dr.P.K.Bhatt, the brain behind the idea of developing an 

ecologically balanced garden, briefed the children  about few rare 

birds like Java, Cocktail, Assel hen, White pigeons, Ducks, Blue 

bird etc. Students ardently asked Dr. Bhatt various questions 

pertaining to the maintenance and feeding of rare birds. Students 

were also curious to know about the idea that pushed him to build 

this arena. He replied saying that it is just a small little effort which 

he could do to give something back to Earth. Dr..Bhatt sensitized 

children to take small steps which need to be taken time to time to 

bring back the lost ecological balance on planet. He emphasized 

that each one is a green ambassador hence needs to get involved, 

act to bring back a balanced ecosystem which can overcome the 

climate change that is affecting our planet. His efforts were 

cherished by both students as well as by escort teachers. The 

purpose of this visit was fulfilled to help children raise awareness 

related to rare birds. It provided an ingenious and interactive way 

to experience nature. 
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